
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Phil Bowen PSM FCPA 
Parliamentary Budget Officer 

Senator the Hon Stephen Parry 
President of the Senate 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2600 

The Hon Tony Smith MP 
Speaker of the House of Representatives 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2600 

Dear Mr President and Mr Speaker 

I hereby submit Portfolio Budget Statements in support of the 2017–18 Budget for the 
Parliamentary Budget Office. 

I present these statements to provide accountability to the Parliament and, through it, 
the public. 

Yours sincerely 

Phil Bowen 

27 April 2017 




